
CALL TO ORDER 

SELECT BOARD MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 2, 2021 

REMOTE MEETING 

7:00 PM 

A meeting of the Select Board was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chair Adam Dash. Vice Chair Roy 

Epstein and Select Board member Mark Paolillo were present, along with Town Administrator Patrice 

Garvin, Assistant Town Administrator Jon Marshall and Director of DPW Jay Marcotte. 

ACTION BY CONSENT 

[NONE.] 

Proclamation in honor of Sandra Bailey Kendall 

• The proclamation will be read at Town Meeting.

Motion was made to approve the proclamation in honor of Sandra Bailey Kendall. Motion was approved 

by a vote of 3-0. 

Dash announced that the Select Board would be entering into Executive Session to conduct strategy 

sessions in preparation for negotiations with nonunion personnel or to conduct collective bargaining 

sessions or contract negotiations with nonunion personnel; To discuss strategy with respect to collective 

bargaining or litigation if an open meeting may have a detrimental effect on the bargaining or litigating 

position of the public body and the chair so declares; Belmont Patrolman's Association 

Motion was made to enter into Executive Session. Motion was approved by a vote of 3-0. 

Discussion and possible vote on positions for articles and amendments for Annual Town Meeting, 

Segment B 

Article 7 - MGL The Brave Act and amendment 

• Epstein thinks that the best way to analyze the costs of this bill is to look at what the expense

would have been since the Brave Act started in January 2019.

• Dash said the Warrant Committee voted to postpone voting on the article until the Fall in order

to do more financial analysis.

• Epstein said the estimated cost of implementing this article could be similar to the amount to

hire a part time social worker for the COA, which was put off due to failure of the override. He

feels that in this no-override environment, we have to be careful about adding new budgetary

expenses. Epstein said he could support the work-off provision of the article.

• Paolillo feels that this is an expense we have to incur. There are only 4 or 5 veterans in our town

and one Gold Star parent who would benefit from this act.








